CANTERBURY PARK PLANNING PROGRAMME

The Committee considered a report on the planning programme for the recently acquired Canterbury
Agricultural Park (Canterbury Park). Three options were presented for the planning and future
development of the park.

The Committee resolved that community consultation with local and regional interests be pursued and
that a concept plan be developed. There would be no new land development or use at this stage.

In addition it was further resolved that an on-site workshop and planning seminar be held on
Canterbury Park in the near future with an invitation to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee,
and Riccarton/Wigram and Spreydon/Heathcote Community Boards and staff.



